
VFW National Commander Issues
Statement on Killing of Bin Laden

Eubank congratulates CIA and US military

May 02, 2011

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. National Commander Richard L. Eubank issued the
following statement on the killing of Osama bin Laden: 

"This is a momentous occasion, and the military and CIA are to be congratulated for their
persistence, precision and performance. Osama bin Laden was responsible for killing
thousands of innocent people. He was a threat to world peace who had to be brought to
justice. His death at the hands of the world's best trained and motivated military and
intelligence agency is justice served. 

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2011/5/vfw-national-commander-issues-statement-on-killing-
of-bin-laden
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